

# St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

## St Joey's Weekly

	Events
Friday 9 September	School Sports Carnival (see below for the Schedule link)
Saturday 10 September	Holy Communion Mass in St Patrick's Church @ 5 pm
Monday 12 September	Cheesies available at Recess for \$1 A reminder to pick up your family photos envelope
Tuesday 13 September	Breakfast Club Family photos envelope due back today P & F Meeting in the Library @ 5:30 pm
Wednesday 14 September	Breakfast Club SCHOOL PHOTO'S DAY Canteen open for lunch!! Volunteers – Melissa Cooper, Karen Chiera
Thursday 15 September	Year 1 Story Dogs Noongar Lessons Fire Drill

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education."

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, life-long learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



#### **Notes recently sent home:**

<u>Sea to Scarp School Choir</u> Colour Run Sausage Sizzle

Sea to Scarp School Choir South West Bike Trek - Years 3 - 6 Only

### **Sports Carnival tomorrow:**

Students are requested to wear their faction-coloured polo. All students are <u>required</u> to have their school hat. (These can be purchased from the school office) Please pack enough water and food for them to eat throughout the day. Parents will be able to purchase coffee and the P & F will be selling raffle tickets for both the Docker's Guernsey and a load of wood! Cash and EFTPOS will be available. Please click <u>here</u> to view the Schedule of Events. If parents wish to take their children home from the carnival, please sign them out with their individual classroom teacher.

We are also looking for a few strong people who might like to come and help erect gazebos at 7am at the town oval - payment of breakfast in the staffroom afterwards! Please contact the office on 97826500 if you can assist.

#### P & F News:

P & F **Bingo Night** is on Saturday, 17<sup>th</sup> September. Tickets are available from the school office for \$15 each. Cash and EFTPOS is available for payment. This is an 18+ event only.

Do not forget to create your child's online profile for the **Colour Run** on Thursday, 22 September. Spare books can be collected from the school office.